
Beechwood Admissions is Now Open
 Applications for New Students for the 2019-2020 

school year are now available in the office. You can 
also download a copy by visiting our website at
www.beechwoodschool.org/students/admissions/ 

These applications are only for new students. 
Re-enrollment forms for current students 

will be in May.

2nd Annual Father Daughter Dance
February 16th, from 5:30pm-7:30pm

The 2nd Annual Father Daughter Dance will be held 
in the Social Center. Tickets are $20/pair and $5 for 
an additional girl. All special father figures and their 

Beechwood students are welcome! 
More details to follow.

Soccer Shots - New Session
January 8th -May 14th, For children 5-8 years old. 

For more information see attached flyer or visit
soccershots.org/bayarea

Martin Luther King Jr. Day - No School
Monday, January 21st, 2019

 Free Dress Day
Friday, January 25th, 2019

Research Study for PBS
If you have children born between September of 2013 
and September 2014 and are interested in participarting 

in a study for PBS, see attached flyer.

Parent Education Classes 
For Dads Only: Effective Fathering (All Ages)

Thursday, January 10th, 6:30pm - 8:30pm $45
Parents Place San Mateo, 

Eleanor Haas Koshland Center
2001 Winward Way, Suite 200

 San Mateo, CA 94044 
To register go to: https://parentsplace.

jfcs.org/find-help/learn/workshops/

Wednesday, January 9th 2019

Upcoming Events, 
Deadlines & Notices

Beechwood Weekly

Remember to like us on Facebook!

Announcement For 8th Grade 
Students And Parents 

If you are interested in applying to attend Summit 
Prep for the 2019-2020 school year, please visit the 

“Enroll” page of summitprep.summitps.org website. 
Application deadline is January 25th, 2019 at 3pm

Random selection lottery will be held 
February 1st, 2019.

Beechwood Birthdays!
We want to wish a very Happy Birthday to all of our students and faculty that

 celebrated a birthday during the month of January.

Mo’Rhai Balinton, Oscar Delgado, Sabrina Verduzco, Natalie Jaime, 
Tommy Ochoa, Cody Ross, Brianna Campuzano, Delsi Gonzalez, 
Diego Perez, Priya-Lynn Putnam, Alan Carrillo, Andrea Ochoa 

and Ms. Morgan Lee

Thank you for Your Support
Mrs. Taylor and the 7th and 8th grade math 

classes say thank you for supporting our
 math fair 2018. We’ll be back next December.

Beechwood hopes you had a wonderful 
holiday break and we wish you a

Happy 2019!


